Dear Parents/Guardians,

Today your child is taking home their first “Science Discovery Bag.”  Inside this bag you will find all the materials you will need to conduct this investigation.  Follow the directions carefully for this experiment.  ADULT ASSISTANCE IS REQUIRED.  When your child is finished they will write what they noticed and observed during the investigation.  Use the form that is provided in the journal as a guide.  They may include a scientific illustration (including labels) of what took place during the investigation.  They may also add what it reminded them of and anything they still wonder about.  When you are finished make sure to return any materials that can be used again for the next student.

This is an extension from the science we are learning about in the classroom.  Our goal is for students to think like scientists and really use their senses to be good observers.  Encourage them to use the appropriate science vocabulary (located in the journal).   They will share their observation/response in front of the class during our morning meeting.  
Thank you for your support,
Second Grade Teachers
